
 

 
 

8 January 2019 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: A Level Philosophy Online Webinar – Year 1 
 
As part of the final preparation for the Year 12 PPE exams for Philosophy, we have arranged 
for our Year 12 students to take part in two revision ‘webinars’ with Dr Michael Lacewing.  
They will take place at school in R003 from 4.00pm until 5.30pm.  The purpose of the webinars 
is to revise both topics, Epistemology and Moral Philosophy, through an engaging discussion 
of key themes.  They will develop students’ synoptic knowledge, deepen their understanding 
and provide a basis for their exam revision.  The first session, Epistemology, will run on 
Tuesday 26 February 2019.  The second session, Moral Philosophy, will run on Tuesday 26 
March 2019. 
 
The total cost for both webinars is £11. 
 
We hope that all students will participate, as it will be valuable revision for their PPE exams.  If 
you are interested in your son or daughter participating, please return the slip below to the 
finance office with payment via ParentPay by Friday 25 January 2019. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me via email: istannard@st-
martins.essex.sch.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss I Stannard 
Acting Head of Philosophy, Religion and Ethics 
 

 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
REPLY SLIP (Please return to the finance office by Friday 25 January 2019) 
 
Student Name: ..…………………………………………………Form:……………………….  
 
The above named student is interested in attending the Philosophy revision webinars.  I 
confirm I have paid £11.00 via ParentPay. 
 
Signed ………………..................……. Name of Parent or Carer: ……………….……………. 
(Parent or Carer)  
 
Date ………............................... 
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